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MINUTES 
 

1. Opening of the Meeting 
Rebecca Draper welcomes everybody to the last meeting before the World 
Championships will take place. 
 

2. Roll Call 
AC members present: 
Rebecca Draper, USA  Chair President 
Gian Luca Beeler, SWI  Vice President 
Daniel Laszlo Bata, HUN AC Member 
Sanna Gustafsson, SWE  AC Member 
 
Apologies: 
Ville Aaltonen, FIN  AC Member 

 
Four (4) AC members present, the quorum of three (3) was formed 
 
Protocol by Gian Luca Beeler 

 
3. Post World Championship Survey 

The AC wants to send out a survey to all the participating nations of the FIB World 
Championships (Women/Men and A/B). We wanna find out how the athletes felt 
about different aspects of the tournament. 
For the future should something like that be repeated every year. The results will be 
published in one of our Minutes from the AC. 
Today the AC discussed the questions and all the formalities. 



4. Closing of the meeting 
Rebecca Draper closes the meeting. She thanks everybody for their work and effort. 
The members of the AC are all looking forward to the WC in Sweden. See you there. 

 


